

Town of Wilton Zoning Board of Adjustment

October 11, 1991

Dear Ms. Wells,

At its meeting of Wednesday, October 9, 1991, the Wilton Zoning Board of Adjustment considered your request for a rehearing of the Board's decision on Wednesday, September 11, 1991, to grant a special exception to William Ladd for a legal office as a home occupation (ZBA Case # 9/11/91-1). The Board determined that no new evidence had been presented and no technical error had occurred in making the original decision, and that there was therefore no reason to hold a rehearing.

If you believe that the ZBA has made an error in this regard, you may appeal its decision to the superior court, as provided for in NH RSA 677.

Sincerely,

Neil Faiman

Chairperson, Wilton ZBA